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West Warrnambool and Dennington are Child-Safe Parishes 

Child Safeguarding Officer:  Mrs Rachel Brown. 0402 009 785 

 

Anniversaries 

Rebecca McKenzie.  Eileen Healey. 
Joan Healey.  Noel Kelly. 

   

Thank You for Giving  
Presbytery Last Week:                 $535.40                
Planned Giving October:           $3,313.45                                 
Amount Pledged:                       $3,653.00 

 

Bishops’ Arms 

The program for Bishop Shane 
Mackinlay’s Mass in Ballarat last 
Wednesday featured his coat of arms. We 
were reminded that bishops usually adopt 
such devices; we picture some below. 
 

 

 

 

Bishop Mackinlay. 
His personal arms 
have a book and two 
pickaxes. The 
adjacent ones  
represent the 
Sandhurst diocese. 
 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Paul Bird. His 
personal arms  are on 
the same side as 
those above. The 
cross and the gold 
nugget stand for our 
Diocese of Ballarat. 
 

 

 

 

These are the personal 
arms of Archbishop 
Comensoli of 
Melbourne. He has 10 
tassels at each side 
because he is an 
archbishop. A cardinal 
has 15. 

 

Can You Donate Some Books? 

The St John of God Hospital Auxiliary 
will be holding a book sale in January to 
raise funds for the hospital. Anyone 
who has second-hand novels or young 
adult fiction to donate is asked to 
deliver them to the church. They will be 
passed on to the Auxiliary for the sale. 

 

Moving Forward Forum 

Information about the Emmanuel 
Centre forum on  healing and health is 
available in the parish pamphlet rack. 
The forum will be held on Saturday 23 
November from 10 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at 
the Emmanuel Centre.  There will be a 
focus on many of Warrnambool’s 
community services.  All welcome. For 
further information please phone Marie 
Morgan on 5562 0048. 

 

Pilgrimage – Holy Land 2020 

Harvest Journeys: The Pilgrimage is 
being led by Fr John Fitzgerald, 29 May 
to 10 June.  If you are interested please 
get your booking form in as soon as 
possible. Brochures are available in St 
Joseph’s Gathering Space. 

 

YOUR ENDURANCE 

WILL WIN YOU 

YOUR LIVES.    Luke 21,19 

Mass Rosters Next Week 

Readers 

Weekday Mass 

Monday 18:              7:30 a.m. St Pius X 

Tuesday 19:                            NO MASS 

Wednesday 20:        10 a.m. Dennington 

Thursday 21:          10 a.m. Mercy Place 

Friday 22:                 9:15 a.m. St Pius X 

Saturday 23:                10 a.m. St Pius X 

 

 

Confessions 

Saturday mornings after Mass or when 
you can find Father Michael: No 
appointment necessary. 
 

 

L. O’Keefe 

N. Russell 
Peter Haberfield 

N. Stapleton 

K. Johnson 

M. McFarlane 

B. Hogan 

B. Ermacora 

L. Ermacora 

F. Garvey 

6.00 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

6.00 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

6 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

10 a.m. 

  Prayers of the Faithful 

P. Starkie 

C. Nolan 

   Ministers of Communion 

Pauline Haberfield 

J. Nolan 

Local Sunday Masses 

Sat. 
 

 

Sun. 

6 p.m. 
6 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 
9 a.m. 
10 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
 

11 a.m. 
 

11 a.m. 
6 p.m. 

St Pius X 

OLHC 

St Joseph’s 

OLHC 

St Pius X 

St Joseph’s 

Allansford 

(1st, 3rd & 5th: Mass) 
Purnim 

(1st, 3rd & 5th lay-led) 
Purnim (2nd & 4th: Mass) 
St Joseph’s  

 Plenary Council  
The next gathering in preparation for 
Plenary Council 2020 will be at 3 p.m. 
TODAY (Sunday) in the foyer of OLHC 
Church, East Warrnambool.  We shall 
consider, “How is God calling us to be a 
Christ-centred Church that is prayerful 
and Eucharistic?” Anyone who can be 
free at that time is warmly 
encouraged to attend. 

 

Australian Catholics and ODC 

If you didn’t take your copy of Australian 
Catholics magazine or Our Diocesan 
Community last weekend, copies are 
still available at the church doors. 
Please take yours home after Mass. 
 
      Seniors’ Christmas Dinner 
This year’s Christmas Dinner for senior      
parishioners will be on Wednesday 4         
December.  Once again, it will be at 
Davidson Oval, Caramut Road.  It will 
follow 11 a.m. Mass and the anointing of 
the sick at St Pius X Church.  Invitations 
are available in the church foyer. Please 
reply by 27 November.  All welcome.  

 

Columban Calendars & Cards 

Columban Calendars for 2020 are 
available in the church foyer at $8. each.  
Christmas cards are also available at 
$3.50 for a packet of eight. 
 

 


